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May 28, 2020 

Dear Twinsburg Schools Family:   

I hope this letter finds you well and enjoying the first days of summer break. 
 
As I wrote to you in the last few School Closure Updates, it is extremely important for school officials to 
understand our parents’ perspectives with regard to the reopening of the Twinsburg City School District for the 
2020/2021 school year.  To that end, we prepared a survey to gather your feedback.  Parents who will have 
students enrolled in our District next school year are asked to complete this survey.  The survey includes 
several scenarios for which we seek your thoughts.  Please know that at this time, no decisions have been 
made regarding the manner in which our educational programs will be provided to students for next school 
year.  We surely cannot do that without your input! 
 
You can access the survey via this link:  https://forms.gle/jf6PWNBLKjnUTFZJ7 
 
Thank you for taking the time to reflect upon the questions and to provide your feedback.  Kindly submit your 
feedback before 3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, June 3rd. 
 
I sincerely appreciate your continued partnership with our school district, 
Kathi Powers, Superintendent 
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